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September, 2018

Dear Friends,

Mary Arthur has served as Band 
Manager and Executive Secretary of  
the Fond du Lac Symphonic Band 
since Janary 1976. During this time, 
Mary helped establish our non-profit 
status, wrote many grants, developed 
numerous fundraisers, and helped to 
start the Advisory Board, in addition 
to her many other accomplishments. 
Throughout her tenure, Mary has 
performed on piccolo and flute in the 
band.  

Mary has tirelessly given her time and 
talents to the Band and its members 
for over 42 years!

The Band will be recognizing Mary’s 
many years of  dedicated service with  
a reception, casual buffet dinner and 
program on Saturday, Sept 29. 

We hope you will join us in thanking 
and celebrating Mary by attending 
this event!

Fond du Lac Symphonic Band
Board of  Directors



43rd Annual

Cathedral 
Concert

by the
Fond du Lac
Symphonic

 Band

Dale A Shipe, Music Director

Sunday, Nov. 11, 2018
3:00 p.m.

Cathedral Church of  St. Paul
51 W. Division St.

Organ Recital at 2:30 p.m.

Join us for a

Reception, Casual 
Buffet Dinner and 

Program
to celebrate Mary Arthur’s 

42 years as Business Manager 
of  the Symphonic Band
Saturday, Sept. 29
4:00 p.m. - 7:00 p.m.

University Center 
Commons

UW-Fond du Lac
Fond du lac, Wisconsin

•  Cash bar
•  Casual buffet dinner available 

starting at 5pm - build your 
own sandwiches, beans, salads, 
desserts.

•  Program to follow with 
presentations and recollections by 
Mary’s family and friends**

Master of  Ceremonies 
Dale Shipe 

Music Director , FSB

 If  you would like to share some thoughts, 
pictures, memories or kind words for Mary, 
to be added to a memory book,  please send 
to Fond du Lac Symphonic Band:

Email -fdlsymphonicband@gmail.com 
By mail - PO Box 1483 
                FdL WI, 54935
Or bring to the reception

TICKETS: $20 PER PERSON 

Available online at 
www.fdlsymphonicband.com 

or send payment to: 

Mary Arthur Reception 
FdL Symphonic Band 

P O Box 1483, 
Fond du Lac WI 54936.

R.S.V.P. no later than Friday, 
Sept 14th

Tickets for current and former band 
members will be discounted (up to 
two tickets per member). They are 
available at rehearsals, or email the 
Band for ordering information.at 
fdlsymphonicband@gmail.com 

** If you would like to be one of 
the speakers at the reception on 
September  29, or if you have any 
questions on the event being planned, 
please contact Band Manager 
Marsha Matthews by email at 
fdlsymphonicband@gmail.com or by 
phone at 920-907-7678 option 1. 


